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CHANGES TO PRINCIPAL AND VICE PRINCIPAL 
ASSIGNMENTS ANNOUNCED FOR SEPTEMBER 2015 
 
The Director of Education has announced changes to the principal and vice 
principal assignments for September 2015.  The catalyst for the changes is the 
three year secondment to the Ministry of Education of Holy Trinity Catholic 
School Principal Scott Johnson. 
 
“This secondment provides an opportunity for additional transfers,” says Dan 
Parr, Director of Education.  “New experiences and new challenges are important 
for each and every principal, as they continue on their leadership pathway.”   
 
The following changes are effective September 1, 2015: 
 

• Steve DeGurse from Principal, St. John Fisher, Forest to Principal, Holy 
Trinity, Sarnia; 

• Luana Sfalcin from Principal, St. Elizabeth, Wallaceburg to Principal,  
St. John Fisher, Forest; 

• Colleen Cogghe, Acting Principal at St. Joseph, Corunna to Principal,  
St. Joseph, Corunna. 

• Liz Gibson from Vice Principal, Sacred Heart, Sarnia, to Principal,  
St. Elizabeth, Wallaceburg; 

• Stacy Shepley, Vice Principal in the London District Catholic School 
Board  to Vice Principal, Sacred Heart, Sarnia; 

 
The appointments are effective September 1, 2015. 
 
“I also want to pay tribute to Scott Johnson, who will work as an Education 
Officer in the Literacy and Numeracy Secretariat in southwestern Ontario,” says 
Mr. Parr.   
 
“During his time as principal of Holy Trinity Catholic School, Scott’s leadership 
has been highly regarded among his staff, his peers and our senior administration 
team.  It’s not surprising that these same qualities of leadership are also being 
recognized by the ministry. 
 
 
 
 

 – 30 –  
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Tuesday, March 24, 2015 

http://www.st-clair.net/
mailto:media@st-clair.net
mailto:todd.lozon@st-clair.net

